
Attention: 

William Pfanner 
Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street, MS-15 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
Phone: 916-654-4206 
E-mail: bpfanner@enerqv.state.ca.us 

Dear William Pfanner, 

DOCKET I 

My jo2r) n a m e  is - 

/- 
- 0 

--L 
I (we) live or,own property a t  29Z0 ,- 

I 
C \- - (Address) 

We are writing to you with an urgent plea. Please hear our cries and help us in this 
critical matter! 

We are sending this letter to you because we are o ~ p o s e d  to the East Shore 
Enernv Plant being built in our community at Depot Road and Clawiter in 
Hayward, CA. 

This plant will release a large volume of air pollution into our city very near to our homes, 
schools, hospitals and convalescent centers. 

This plants pollution could increase our risks of health related problems such as asthma 
and cancer drastically. There are many young children and elderly people living near this 
site. 

The effects of the air pollution from this plant combined with the already approved and 
larger Russell City Plant being built nearby, and the 880 and Highway 92 traffic congestion 
in Hayward, will put too much pollution into the immediate area. The consequences have 
not been studied fully. According to the California Energy Commission and the Bay Area 
Air Quality Management District, Hayward is already a non-attainment area for pm2.5 and 
pmlO particulate matter. This would be our second power plant. This plant would release 
over 68 tons of pmlO particulates into our air annually. 

This plant uses non renewable energy resources. I t  is not in the best interest of the City, 
of Hayward, the State of California, or our world in general. See Executive Order S-3-05, 
By Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger. 

There will be a large volume of hazardous ammonia stored at this slte and transported to 
this site via our busy streets. Approximately 55 tons of Ammonia may escape the stacks 
each year, (ammonia slip), and disperse through the air over the city. 

This site IS too near the residential areas, buildings and schools and does not allow an 
adequate buffer zone between structures for safety and security. I t  is also near a well 
used railway track and in a seismically active area. 










